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FROM THE MAYOR’S DESK: FALL 2024 

 
Fall is finally here, and with this change comes a wonderful palette of colors, cool autumn breezes, and time to 
reflect and enjoy. Seeing the many residents enjoying our small city this time of year before we retreat indoors is 
always a reminder that we live in a very special place to call home. 
 
 
COMMISSIONER REPRESENTATIVES 
Upcoming elections! Yes, I know everyone is super excited for and engaged with the national elections, but 
please don’t forget to vote for your local commissioners with Glenview Hills. Our four (4) current 
commissioners are registered as “Write-in” candidates, so please remember to write in their four (4) names so we 
can continue to have a complete City Council. Current Commissioners can be found listed at the end of this 
newsletter. Voting information can be found on the website under the Resources tab. 
 
 
ENTRANCE RENOVATIONS 
As many are aware, the original brick entrance monuments at both Glen Hill Road and Lime Road have become 
quite tired and are in need of a facelift. We have included the proposed new architectural renderings and 
construction drawings on the city website. The project has been solicited once already to local stone masons and 
contractors, and did not receive any responses by the deadline. We will be re-contacting these folks and 
additional contractors with a reposting of the Request For Bid in November in hopes of receiving competitive 
bids. If you know of a quality stone mason or high-quality general contractor, please share the documents from 
the website. 
 
 
SECURITY 
In an effort to add an additional layer to our city’s safety, security, and crime deterrence we have recently 
invested in two (2) Flock cameras to be located at each main entrance. These will be installed in the upcoming 
weeks, and we have included a FAQ flyer with this newsletter for review. For any questions and/or concerns 
please contact Commissioner Andrew Bird: commissionerbirdglenviewhills@gmail.com 
 
 
INFRASTRUCTURE UPDATE 
Recently the city replaced deteriorated concrete curbs located on Cabin Way and two on Dunraven Court. We 
also repaved all of Dunraven at this time as part of our paving schedule. New street name signs from B Sign 
Group are being installed using decorative cast dimensional signage with new hardware.  The sign project is 
scheduled to be completed soon. 
  
 
TREASURER UPDATE 
The city has also recently signed an engagement letter with Charlie Veeneman CPAs to service our bookkeeping 
needs. Charlie currently services many other small cities similar to ours and will be a valuable resource both now 
and in the future. John Willis recently served as City Treasurer and has been an excellent steward to our city, and 
we truly appreciate all his time, service, and efforts. Thank you, John! 
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CLERK UPDATE 
We are in need of a City Clerk to attend the monthly meeting and record meeting minutes for approval. Katie 
Schmitt was appointed by former Mayor Bufford, has served for ten years, and is stepping down so we need a 
replacement. The hourly time commitment is only a few hours per month.  Any length of commitment does not 
need to be as long as her tenure and would be much appreciated.  Katie, like John, has been an excellent steward 
for the city as well and thoroughly enjoyed being a part of the council. Please email the city address located in 
the header with any interest or questions! 
 
 
CITY TAXES 
Questions regarding the status of your city tax bill and payment information when refinancing, selling, or paying 
please call (502) 244-5043 or email to: khofmeyer@cjvcpa.com 

 
 
SCAM ALERT 
Several scams, both email and text have arisen to Glenview Hills residents posing as an official message. We do 
not text residents with surveys and would not ask for residents to participate in these types of communications. 
Please use the website for official communications. 
 
 
INSURANCE 
Please remember to list City of Glenview Hills on your insurance policies. This is an extremely important 
revenue stream for our city and if not noted in the policy, the funds will be directed to Louisville metro and not to 
our city. 
 
 
City Commissioners     Appointed Officers 
Landscaping - Geoff Baker   City Attorney - Abigail Green 
Streets & Drainage - Emily White   City Clerk - Katie Schmitt 
Lights, Signs, & Insurance - Brittany Wilson League of Cities Representative -Vacant 
Law Enforcement & Sanitation - Andrew Bird  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Bryan D. Schmitt 
City of Glenview Hills Mayor 


